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Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.  

  
HARVEST COLLECTION 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 23rd and Monday 26th September 2022, we will be visiting St Savour’s Church 

on Jervis Road, North End to celebrate Harvest. This will give the children a chance to 

reflect upon those in our community who may be in need and need our help. 

We are asking for donations of non-perishable food, such as tins, packets and boxes that we 

will donate to Portsmouth Food Bank via their North End collection point. Donations can be 

brought into class at any time from now until the 7th October 2022. 

I hope you will be able to donate something, no matter how small, as we look to give 

something back to our local community and share a message of charity and goodwill with 

the children.  

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

 

 

Mrs K. Weatherston 

RE Lead 
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